
December 3, 2016

RE: Professional Rules of Conduct, Rule 8.4(g)

Honorable Members of the Court,

You have called for public comment of the proposed new Rule 8.4(g) of the
Professional Rules of Conduct for Montana Attorneys. As a citizen, I hereby
submit my request that you reject this rule. I really believe this is
government overreach - big time. It just isn't right. Also, freedom of speech
and religious freedom come to play.

Thank you for listening.

Virginia Young
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